New Forrest Gump Remake

On August 28th, 2019, we were told that there will be a remake of the popular movie Forrest Gump in early 2020.

Negative Feedback on the new movie

The Director of the original movie, Robert Zemeckis, had some choice words about the remake " It will not be as good as
the original."

Back


https://hello-bye.neocities.org/news-hub.html

